
Weekly Newsletter: March 8, 2024 
Attendance and Early Pickup From School 

If your child is ill and will be out of school for the day, or if you 

need to pick your child up from school early, please be sure to 
notify both the office and your child’s teacher by calling  

517-882-8665 or email attendance@oursaviorlansing.org. 

Please state your child's name, grade, date of absence and 

specific reason for the absence or early pick up time. Please 

sign out your child in the school office for early pick ups.  
 

3rd Trimester Chapel 

Offering– New 

Our 3rd trimester chapel 

offering will be going to 

Hannah’s House.  We will not 

only be collecting donations 

during offering each week, 

but will also collect items 

that are needed for the 

Moms, Moms to be and their 

little ones that they serve.  

Items may be dropped off in 

the classrooms. 
 

2024 Auction Thank You - New 

Thank you to everyone who was a part of the Auction this year! 

Whether you donated your time, an item, attended or 

supported the event through thoughts and prayers, your 

contributions are much appreciated. Over 

$100,000 was raised to further the many 

ministries of Our Savior, including the 

Message of Hope Scholarship! Save the 

date for next year: Saturday, March 1, 2025.   

10  Worship 8:30 & 10:30am 
  First Communion Milestone  
  9:30am 

13  Chapel 8:30am 
 Second Trimester Awards 

24  Palm Sunday 8:30 & 10:30am 
  Connect Worship 10am 

28  Maundy Thursday 7pm 

29  Good Friday 
  EC Dismiss 11:45am 
  Chapel 12pm 
  K-8 Dismiss at 1pm 
  Worship 7pm 

30  Easter Egg Hunt 9:30am 

31  Easter Worship  

March 

1  Easter Monday - Offices  
  Closed 

1-5  Spring Break 

18-19  No EC (K-8 in session) 

12  Special Persons/  
  Grandparents Afternoon 
 

April 



Popcorn Day!  

Calling all parents! Does your child like 

popcorn? The Student Council is selling 

popcorn to deliver to their classrooms on 

Fridays, March 15th, and 22nd. It’s only $1 for 

a bag. You can buy it for your child or even 

their whole class, but please bring the money 

in before that Friday. Your child’s teacher will have an 

envelope in the classroom for collection. Thank you for 

supporting the Student Council as we prepare for other 

events to promote & support Our Savior Lutheran.   

Scrap Metal Collection Youth Group Fundraiser  

The OSL Youth Group will be collecting scrap 

metal from Monday, April 8 - Monday, April 15. Any 

scrap metal items can be dropped off in the trailer next 

to the Paper Gator in the Our Savior Lutheran parking 

lot during that time. Items accepted: Industrial scrap, 

appliances, small machinery, sheet metal, metal 

furniture, household items and more! All proceeds 

support the travel and expenses for Our Savior Lutheran 

youth group as they will attend the 2025 LCMS Youth 

Gathering in New Orleans, Louisiana. For questions or 

more information, contact Rachel Schmidt. 

We need your help! - New 

Come join us at coffee hour on Sunday 

March 17h from 9:30 until 10:30 to help fill 

thousands of eggs! It's a great opportunity 

to join in the fun of preparing for our 

annual Easter Egg Hunt as well as some fellowship with 

one another. We are also in need of more individually 

wrapped candy and plastic eggs. Donations can be 

dropped off in the church lobby. 

Easter Egg Hunt - New 

Come join us for our annual Easter Egg Hunt on 

Saturday, March 30th at 9:30am! Bring a friend and 

come enjoy some family fun with over 6000 eggs to 

find! We have lots of opportunities to get involved and 

share your love for Jesus to our church and school 

family as well as our community. Volunteer/donation 

sign ups are in the church lobby. If you have any 

questions please contact Paula 

Manning millep31@hotmail.com. Thank you!  

Call for Volunteers! VBS: SCUBA Diving into friendship 

with God - New 

Volunteers are needed for VBS 2024 

June 17-20! Our current needs are for a 

Games Coordinator and a Bible Story 

Coordinator. We provide all the 

material for you. Your job is gathering 

supplies and guiding the kids through a 

fun filled week of diving into friendship with God! Please 

contact Natalie Clark (natalieclark723@gmail.com) if 

you feel called to join our awesome team!   

3rd Grade Money Management Milestone - This Sunday 

Learning to manage money 

is a necessary skill for 

children.  It helps them 

understand the value of 

hard work, the gifts from 

God, and the responsibility 

of Christians to be good stewards of our finances.  Our 

Savior Lutheran Church would like to invite third graders 

and their parents to this important class on Sunday, 

March 10th, from 9:30am-10:20am,  to learn and discuss 

the importance of giving, saving, and spending. The 

class will take place in room 127 (3rd grade classroom). 

A special worship blessing will take place following the 

class during the 10:30am worship service that day. For 

more information, contact Dave Wright, Minister of 

Family Life dwright@oursaviorlansing.org.  

COFA Chapel Offering Report - New 

With OSL 2nd trimester chapel offerings, candy gram 

donations, donations from the congregation, and the 

matching grant from OSL mission funds, we were able 

to make a $10,000 contribution to Christian Outreach 

for Africa (COFA) to support scholarships to St. Peter 

Christian College and Bethel Preschool in Middelburg, 

South Africa. Praise God for this amazing gift of love 

and generosity!   

Easter Lilies  

Purchase an Easter lily to adorn our 

sanctuary on Easter morning. Lilies may 

be ordered by filing out a form located 

in the Church Lobby. They are $15 each, 

payment and form can be dropped off 

in the box or with the Receptionist by 

Wednesday, March 13th. Lilies may be 

taken home after the 10:30am Easter 

Worship service to enjoy at home!   

Lenten Midweek Fellowship Meals 

Join us each Wednesday during Lent for 

fellowship and yummy food before going 

to the Midweek Lenten Worship 

service.  This week's meal (Wednesday, 

March 13) is Spaghetti & Meatballs. Dinner 

will be available in the commons from 

5:30 to 6:45pm. A free will donation will be 

taken for the remaining meals. Upcoming 

meal: March 20: Chili Cook-Off.  

Service of Healing - New 

On Wednesday, March 20th at 7pm, during the Mid-

week Lenten worship service, there will be a Service of 

Healing. Anyone who wishes may come up to the altar 

to be prayed upon during that special time in the 

service. All are welcome.   

mailto:rmschmidt0528@gmail.com

